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On June 3, 2023, we organized a poster-making competition in honor of World Environment 

Day. The objective of the competition was to raise awareness about environmental issues and 

encourage artistic expression among participants. We are pleased to announce the winners of 

the competition, who demonstrated exceptional creativity and dedication in conveying the 

importance of environmental preservation through their artwork. 

Competition Winners: After careful evaluation of the entries by our esteemed panel of judges, 

the following participants emerged as the winners: 

1st Place: Tisha Sharma 

2nd Place: Nitesh Rathore 

3rd Place: Geetanjali Gupta 

4th Place: Jai Kumar 

Acknowledgments: We extend our heartfelt congratulations to all the winners for their 

outstanding contributions and dedication to promoting environmental awareness through art. 

Their artwork not only inspired and educated viewers but also sparked conversations about the 

urgent need for environmental conservation. 

We would also like to express our gratitude to all the participants who enthusiastically took 

part in the competition. Your passion and creativity in addressing environmental issues are 

commendable. 

Conclusion: The World Environment Day poster-making competition was a tremendous 

success, thanks to the contestants' enthusiastic participation and remarkable artistic talent. The 

winning posters, created by Tisha Sharma, Nitesh Rathore, Geetanjali Gupta, and Jai Kumar, 

effectively conveyed the importance of environmental preservation and inspired viewers to 

take action. 

We hope that this competition has raised awareness about the pressing environmental 

challenges we face and encouraged individuals to make a positive impact on the world around 

them. 

Thank you to everyone involved in making this competition a memorable event, and we look 

forward to organizing more such initiatives in the future. 

 

  
  



 


